
 
 
From: Tom Adolph [mailto:t.adolph@kmsfinancial.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 10, 2017 9:53 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 
This is in support of the 60-day delay of the fiduciary rule in order to conduct a thorough study 
of the rule and its adverse effects on retirement investors. 
 
Our company has already been informed from our broker dealer that passage of the rule will 
result in increased costs to our clients, as well as a reduction of their investment options.  We 
feel this rule will adversely affect the ability of Americans to gain access to retirement products, 
services, and advice, with an increase in costs to investors.  By limiting their investment 
options, the rule will favor passive investment strategies for all investors rather than allowing 
investors to make their own investment decisions, or rely upon the professional judgment of 
experienced financial advisors. 
 
Thank you for your time -  
 

Tom Adolph, Financial Advisor             

Adolph & Bothwell Financial Advisors, LLC 
322 2nd Ave W, Suite G, Kalispell, MT  59901 
406.755.6307, in Bigfork 406.837.2768 
 
t.adolph@kmsfinancial.com 
 
Securities and advisory services offered through KMS Financial Services, Inc. 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
E-mails to and from this address are subject to archiving and to review by regulating authorities and supervisory 
personnel. E-mail is subject to transmission failures or delays. PLEASE DO NOT RELY ON IT FOR TIME-SENSITIVE 
MATTERS such as an order to buy or sell a security, request to withdraw funds from your account, etc. Such orders 
or instructions are best conveyed, or at least confirmed, in a two-way telephone conversation to clarify important 
details and confirm our ability to act within the relevant time frame.  Because we cannot ensure the security of 
information e-mailed over the Internet, you should use caution when transmitting confidential information. 
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